
  

September 19, 2007 - LOCAL NEIGHBORHOOD WATCH PROGRAMS 
FEATURED IN NATIONAL PUBLICATION

The Neighborhood Watch programs at Grand Court and Leisure Park Towers will be 
featured in a national USA OnWatch publication during October’s National Crime 
Prevention month.  The National Sheriff’s Association and USA OnWatch selected these 
two facilities because they combine the efforts of the Neighborhood Watch and TRIAD 
programs.  Donna Chappell of Leisure Park and Libby Bailey of Grand Court are excited 
that their facilities will be nationally featured about the work they do to prevent crime 
and partner with law enforcement to assist in various programs. 

  
 


